March 2, 1999





Jane Welgan


Acting Director of Extension


Academic Affairs


P.O. Box 6050 


Irvine, CA  92616-6050





Dear Jane:





Thank you for taking a few minutes to meet with me, yesterday, regarding the status of the two one-day seminars I am scheduled to teach in cooperation with UCI Extension on April 17th and April 24th.  These courses provide an introduction to building-integrated photovoltaics (BI-PV) with a summary of the energy industry and related policy issues for self-generation technologies.  In the letter I wrote to Philip Henderson before our meeting earlier in the day, yesterday, I explained the importance of keeping this course offering active despite the low enrollment for the first offering February 20th and 27th.  Public and professional education in this industry is very important with deregulation, the Million Solar Rooftops In USA By 2010 Program (potential $10 billion of BI-PV commerce in next ten years) and the California Energy Commission’s 50% Buydown Program for Renewables Technology. 





Please find enclosed the course agenda with the table of contents for the instructor notes provided to patrons and the course bibliography.   In addition to this information, I am providing my resume to assist you in gaining a better understanding of the extensive work I have accomplished in this industry.  The reasons for needing to keep this course offering available may be clearer to me because of my extensive work in the industry.  Jane, I really need to keep the momentum.  I have not been provided any rationale for cancellation of the course that was not discussed before the second course offering was decided upon.  





In fact, it was my suggestion to provide a follow-up course offering because I predicted there may be low course enrollment as the technical and public audience become aware of the importance of this course.  In speaking with a business consultant at Women’s Opportunity Center last evening, he suggested the flyer needs to clearly describe the savings that consumers can realize with the 50% Buydown Program for them to understand the value of the courses.  As I indicated to you, I would return offer to pay me $200 by UCI Extension, and request this resource be used to develop and print up at least 2,500 flyers explaining the 50% Buydown Program as is described in the brochure I provided for you.  I would be glad to assist with flyer development.  While it is not necessary, I believe it would greatly increase enrollment.





The course is already advertised in the UCI Extension Environmental Science brochure, and it would not likely cost much over $200 to cooperatively and enthusiastically facilitate this course offering.  Thank you, again, for taking the time to assure UCI Extension resources are being well-used.  I apologize for insisting on a meeting at such short notice, however it was very important to bring this industry into the mainstream marketplace.  I worked two years to put these courses in place at UCI, and would like to develop a certificate course.  I look forward to providing this service for UCI and the Orange County Community.  Please let me know at your earliest convenience the status of these courses.





Sincerely, 








Eileen M. Smith, M.Arch. 





PS Please share this letter with Judy Purewal and Mario Vidalon.  Thank you.


SOLAR DEVELOPMENT COOPERATIVE


Lighting the Way With Creation’s Original Remedy


David G. Schetter, Director 


UCI Office of Technology Alliance


January 23, 1999
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